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HO! HO! HO!
It's christmas in September...

Our Christmas card project is back!

Dear Parents and Carers

Once again the PSA is organising the very popular Christmas card scheme. The scheme allows each child
to design a piece of Christmas artwork, which can then be turned into professionally printed Christmas
cards, gift tags and many other gifts.

This year the children will complete their artwork in school, once these have been submitted you will
receive a proof card so that you can see your child's design. The proof cards will also have all the details
of how to order.

If you also wish for your child fo create artwork at home please collect a template from the office.

We need just one thing from you, in order for us to send off your child's artwork we need you
permission. Please fill out the following google form no later than Sunday 22nd September.

https://forms.gle/JPcKbi8NoBWTdPGY8

Giving your permission for your child's artwork to be submitted does not mean that you are obliged to
order.

We have checked Ecclesall Print's procedures for storing the data and have been assured that

"We store (the data) on our hard drive in Excel spreadsheets in order that our software can create print files.
We store the data until three months after the end of the project, to ensure there are no follow up queries then
we delete all reference to any names from our systems. It is not stored outside the EU, it is not shared with

any third party.”

Thank you for your support with our first project of the new academic year.
Kind Regards

Natalie, Sarah and the PSA committee
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